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TO:   Catskill Daily Mail 

FROM:  JANET A. BROOKS, TOWN CLERK 

DATE:  June 13, 2012 

RE:   Public Hearing Notice 

 

Please place the following Public Hearing Notice in one (1) issue of the Catskill Daily Mail 

published after June 13, 2012: 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE 

PROPOSED LOCAL LAW 2 OF 2012 

 

A LOCAL LAW ESTABLISHING A LEASH LAW FOR THE HAMLET OF NEW 

BALTIMORE AND PROVIDING FOR THE DISPOSAL OF CANINE WASTE 

THROUGHOUT THE TOWN 

 

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Public Hearing before the Town of New Baltimore 

Town Board regarding Proposed Local Law 2 of 2012, a Local Law Establishing A Leash 

Law for the Hamlet of New Baltimore and Providing for the Disposal of Canine Waste 

throughout the Town, hearing to be held on Monday, July 9, 2012 at 7:30 pm, local time, in 

the New Baltimore Town Hall, 3809 County Route 51, Hannacroix, NY. 

 

All persons wishing to be heard in favor or opposition will have such opportunity at the time 

and place stated above. 

 

By Order of the New Baltimore Town Board 

Janet A. Brooks 

Town Clerk 

 

 


